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Lt. Governor holds meeting to review 
progress of filling up of vacancies 

 
 Port Blair, Apr. 2: The Lt. Governor, A&N Islands, Admiral D K 
Joshi, PVSM, AVSM, YSM, NM, VSM (Retd.) held a meeting at Raj Niwas 
today to review the progress of filling up of the vacancies in various 
Departments of the Administration. The Chief Secretary, A&N 
Administration alongwith other Secretaries & Heads of Departments were 
present, wherein progress made in filling up the vacancies by the 
respective Departments after the last meeting was reviewed.  
 
 The Lt. Governor noted that a number of DPCs to fill up 
approximately 500 vacancies under the promotional quota in various 
departments of the Administration have already been held in the last one 
to two months and that the consequent promotion orders for the same 
are likely to be issued by the respective Departments within the next few 
days.  
 
 Simultaneously, while reviewing the progress, the Lt. Governor 
directed that all the Departments should invariably make all out efforts to 
fill up the resultant balance promotional vacancies and also to initiate and 
complete the process of filling up the vacancies under the direct 
recruitment quota at the earliest. 
 


